Quality Education In a Traditional Christian Community



St. Peter's Catholic School Homework for Year 7/8 – Term 1, Week 7, 2016

REMINDERS:

- Congratulations to all of Year 7&8's who competed in the Catholic Swimming Sports in Hamilton last Monday. We were very impressed with both your swimming and behaviour. Congratulations especially to those who made it into finals. The competition this year was very tough.
- Congratulations must also go to our Yr 7&8 Team who placed 3rd in the Waipa Fun Run Schools event on Sunday. It was great to see you all having fun and representing our school. Thanks very much.
- PARENT'S KAWAU ISLAND CAMP MEETING is tonight, Monday 14th March at 5.30pm in Room 6. Please make sure your parents know about this. An email went home last week. Details in regards to activities, costs etc will be discussed on the night.
- Good luck to those Yr7&8 students who are representing our school at the Waikato Swimming Sports this Wednesday 16th and thanks to those parents who can assist.
- Please make sure parents get any important notices going home this week.

Homework Tasks this Week:

- Reading for 20 minutes each night. Please have a discussion with your parents about what you are reading.
- Basic Facts please find the appropriate stage that you need to work on, on the school website. Either copy out questions and answers into your homework books or print off the sheet and glue it into your homework book. This will be marked on Friday.
- Spelling words to be <u>learned each night</u>. Testing is on Friday.

Let's have a great week.

Mrs Gordon and Mrs McCreery





Quality Education In a Traditional Christian Community

St. Peter's Catholic School Homework for Year 7/8 – Term 1, Week 7, 2016